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Dear Sewer Customer,

The Borough of Buena Municipal Utilities Authority recently approved a new sewer
lateral cleaning policy.

As in the past the BBMUA will continue to clean and maintain all sewer mains
throughout the town. However, due to the use of plastic lateral cleanouts located in the
road right of way, many new home cleanouts cannot be located by the MUA’s staff. If
the MUA cannot locate the cleanout due to plastic or any other unforeseen reason the
homeowner will be responsible to correct their sewer backup problem.

If you are having a problem with your sewer you can still call the MUA plant at
856-697-0450. The MUA will check the main and the lateral located in the road right of
way to see if the backup is a problem on the MUA’s end or the home owner’s
responsibility. Once again if it cannot be located it is YOUR responsibility to correct the
problem.

If you have an existing home with a plastic cleanout located in the road right of way, you
may contact the plant and request a ferrous metal cleanout cap with a brass plug. The
MUA will supply any existing home with a current plastic cap a new ferrous metal cap to
better locate in the event of a sewer backup.

All new homes built are required to have a ferrous metal cleanout cap with a brass plug.
We apologize for any inconvenience this new policy may cause. Thank you for your
time in this matter.

Sincerely,

BBMUA



